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VIJAYA VITTALA VIDYASHALA,
Saraswathipuram, Mysore-570009   


                               

Email. vvvsmysore@gmail.com 

0821 – 2544707

Dear Parents,

Seasons Greetings to you all!
With the blessings of the Pejawar Seer Sri Sri Sri Vishwesha Thirtha Sripadangalavaru, Vijaya Vittala Vidyashala has successfully completed its twenty six years of journey in the field of education. We take this opportunity to thank you wholeheartedly for your support, patronage and co-operation in this endeavor.  Your support is always encouraging in all our innovative activities.  
Good news for good health: Meditation and Yoga are introduced to all classes in regular time table from this year.
The SMART CLASS has proven to be very effective, as it brings abstract and difficult curriculum concepts of life inside classrooms and makes learning an enjoyable experience as the students themselves operate the tools.  It offers thousands of A-V animated content specifics, 3D-2D multimedia modules to make teaching effective to the diverse set of learners.  The modules have been formulated for all classes.  The students have already experienced the taste of Smart Class for the past one year and appreciated the same.  We have transformed 15 classrooms into smart classes to make the facilities available to the whole school with the payment of actual.  
All these facilities are made available for the benefit of the students.  Please pay attention to the following: -
1. Punctuality, discipline and cleanliness are inseparable parts of schooling.
2. Uniform reflects the thoughts and attitude of a school. Neatness in the uniform is a part of health and hygiene. Two sets of 

    uniform is compulsory for every child.  Uniform pattern remains the same.  

3. School note books, text books, group uniform, belt, tie & badge are made available in the school.  

4. Amount for the books, group uniform etc., should be paid in cash/cheque along with the school fee.

5. Tuition fee can be paid in full or in two equal installments

6. Books will be distributed in School on the re-opening day
NOTE: Please see the school notice board for further details of fees, note books and uniform.

Timings for payment of fee: 9.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. Monday to Friday (except on Govt. holidays) from
20/4/2012  to 10/5/2012 . Marks card must be produced at the time of admission to confirm the class to which your ward is promoted.

Re-opening day –

LKG & UKG


04.06.2012

I to IX Std.
 

28.05.2012

X Std.



21.05.2012

School timings:  Monday to Friday:  -     LKG – 9.10 a.m. to 1.00 p.m.

UKG to X Std. from 9.10 a.m. to 3.40 p.m.

Saturday: 
         I – X Std. 9.00 a.m. to 12.20 p.m.

L.K.G & U.K.G - Holiday

Wish you happy holidays.

Yours in Educational Services,









         R.Vasudev Bhat             








                                    Hon. Secretary
